
Greetings from your Fleet Captain 
May – June Report  

 
As Fleet Captain my goal is to get our fleet 

(power and sail) out on the Gulf as much as 

possible, given the current state of affairs.  

 

I had an ambitious calendar of club 

sail/power events and other Day on the 

Gulf day sails as well.  

 

On May 1st and 8th we had two afternoon 

day sails. Both days presented us with extraordinary conditions – great 

temperature, low humidity, great winds and clear skies. Two absolutely great 

days to be on the Gulf. I have posted a Photo Gallery with some great shots 

from those days on the Fleet Captain Page on www.myhbyc.com. 

 

Our cruise for June 6 & & is cancelled and replaced by the cruise on  

June 20th & 21st  when we have the 2020 International Summer 

Sailstice Cruise wherein we will sail to Anclote and find an anchorage for 

the night and return the next day. Please see the flyer for more info.   

 

I have revised the Cruise Plan and posted to the website on the Fleet Captain 

Page. Hopefully things will continue to improve and we can reschedule some 

of the cancelled trips. Time will tell.  

 

Meantime, stay safe and be well.   

Don Himes 
Fleet Captain 

www.myhbyc.com

